
 
 
 

 
Date: 05 January, 2016 

 
 
Dear All World Coordinators and Sisters,  
 
Namaste !  
 
Herewith,we acknowledge the receipt of the money amounting Euro 20,000.00 (Euro 
Twenty Thousand) Only in our account and also would like to share that we have 
already reconfirmed Hall booking at  Nepal Academy for WWC 2016.  
 
Also, please note that we are preparing to host the World Women's Conference 2016. 
 
Thanking you for your usual kind cooperation. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Sarita Maharjan 
for United Women's Association. 
 
 


